



11 February 2020


Dear Members,

 

We have received complaint from our member regarding  Spurious HP Toner & Ink Cartridges from 
HP National Distributor namely Redington India Ltd.  Few incidents happened in last few months.

 

If any of our members are also facing the same kind of issue with HP Toner & Cartridges, we request 
them to write to us with their issue immediately so that we can take up matter with HP and Redington 
India Ltd.



